
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTN: BULLETIN EDITOR 
 
 
The National Catholic Singles Conference (NCSC), which takes place in a different part of the 
country each year, will be held in Minneapolis/St. Paul for the first time this June!  
 
It has been warmly welcomed by the Archdiocese of Saint Paul and Minneapolis: 
 
“In a unique way your state in life is filled with the power to testify to the Joy of the Gospel, the value of 
chastity, and the peace which comes from trusting in all that God promises. There is a need for people who 
will allow God's love to burn within them and who will answer confidently to his urgent call. Yet even 
filled with fervor we cannot do this alone. I strongly encourage you to  attend the NCSC in Minneapolis in 
June of 2018. Together, may we support each other as we serve Him and our brothers and sisters in our 
homes, our neighborhoods and places of work. May the Holy Spirit who brings wisdom, unity and 
understanding aid you as you commit to the Gospel in its entirety and allow it to be the motivating factor 
of your life.” 
 
-Most Reverend Bernard A. Hebda, Archbishop of Saint Paul and Minneapolis 
 
Would you be able to post the following announcement in your bulletin as many times as 
possible between now and June 3rd?  
   
Join hundreds of single Catholics of all ages at the National Catholic Singles Conference, 
June 8th-10th, 2018, held at the ​Hilton Minneapolis/St. Paul-Airport Mall of America​. The 
weekend includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social events, prayer, food, fellowship and 
more! Space is limited so register now! ​For more information and to register visit 
www.NationalCatholicSingles.com​.​ Use promo code NCSCMSP to receive a special discount! 
(Can’t find your question answered on the website? Call 512-766-5798.) 
 
Please note we are including a special promo code for your parishioners in the announcement.  
 
Because of the scarcity of events which minister directly to singles, and because this is a national 
event which will draw hundreds of attendees from all over the country (and internationally), we 
are confident that the singles in your parish will be eager to know about it. If you would like a 
flyer to print out, please visit the Share Us page on our website:  
www.nationalcatholicsingles.com/share-us​. Or if you would like a stack of postcards to be placed at 
the back of your church or other locations for your parishoners to pick up, please let me know 
and I’ll make sure you get some! 
 
Thank you for helping us spread the word! 
 
Christ’s Peace, 
 
Mirjana Northrop 
NCSC Assistant Organizer 
natcatsingles@gmail.com 
512-766-5798 
 
www.NationalCatholicSingles.com  
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